
BSA Welcomes Girls Into Scouting — Fox Island's Pack 27 

 
 

I’m sure you’ve seen sisters tag along at Cub Scout meetings and events. You’ve watched them 
experience the fun of Scouting without earning any of the awards and recognition afforded 
their brothers.   
 
And I bet you’ve heard from the busy moms and dads in your pack or troop who crave more 
time to interact with their kids. A Scouting program for the whole family will help them 
maximize that time. They’ll get one great Scouting experience in one place. 
 
When girls join Cub Scouting beginning in Kindergarten, Pack 27 on Fox Island welcomes them!  
They have chosen to have a pack of girls and boys.  Cub Scout dens will be mixed gender: boys 
and girls.  
 
Some big things won’t change. Activities, rank advancement requirements and Youth 
Protection policies remain the same. Uniforms will remain the same, too. 
 

Find out more about Girls in Scouts BSA on Fox Island by calling  
Traci Winder 253-678-0831   Or visit our website:  K-5th Gr: Pack27BSA.com 

http://pack27bsa.com/#Girl_Cubs

